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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
The Committee took evidence from SNC Engineering and Transport relating 
to columns and lamps on 3 July. A meeting has been arranged for 24 July to 
discuss, which will be attended by the following witnesses: 
 
➢ NEPO – to discuss issues relating to energy purchasing 
➢ NEDL/IUS – to discuss issues relating to repairs and maintenance 

performance 
➢ SBC Engineering and Transport Division – to discuss issues relating to 

the (Websters) partnership contract 
 
A further meeting has been arranged to take place on 22 August, to which 
Middlesbrough Council and SBC Regeneration Division will be invited. This 
meeting will cover comparative funding issues. 
 
 
Timescale for Review 
 
The timescale for the review has remained unchanged, with the final report 
idue for Cabinet submission on 4 January 2007. 
 


